
June 25, 2018 

Ms. Alyse Ferguson 

Collin County Chief Attorney 

2100 Bloomdale Rd., Ste 20209 

McKinney, TX 75071-8517 

Dear Ms. Ferguson, 

Congratulations! 
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The Texas Association of Counties has selected your county to receive a 2018 County Best 

Practices Award for your "MHMC/lndigent Defense" program. 

Thank you for your efforts to better serve the public and for sharing the details of your 

outstanding program with us. To help spread the word and encourage replication of your 

innovation, TAC will share information about it in County magazine, on our social media 

channels and will provide you with a news release you can use to announce your achievement. 

Please contact Kelley Nail to discuss the best time for TAC to present your award, perhaps 

during an upcoming Commissioners Court meeting. Her direct phone line is (512) 615-8904. 

Again, well done! We appreciate your participation. 

Sincerely, 

Gene Terry 

Executive Director 

cc: Hon. Keith Self, County Judge 

Hon. John Roach, Jr. 
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